MANATEE COUNTY
FLORIDA

January 6, 2009
TO: All Interested Bidders
Reference: Invitation for Bid #09-0245BG/ FLEET SERVICES ADDITION PHASE 1

Subject: Rejection of All Bids Received

The apparent low bid and most responsive bidder was found to be higher than the County’s
budgeted amount for this project. It has been determined that it is in the best interest of the
County to reject all bids received and review the plans and /or the specifications for possible
changes to bring the project within budget.

The County shall again advertise for bids once the review is completed.

Sincerely,
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) 'R.C. “Rob” Cuthbert, CPM ‘CPPO
\i Purchasing Manager

Financial Management — Purchasing Division
Suite 803 - 1112 Manatee Avenue West, Bradenton, FL 34205
PHONE: 941.749.3014 * FAX: 941.749.3034
www.mymanatee.org
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